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19th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Film Night

As part of our Japanese club, we are hosting a film night on Tuesday 26th March. We will be watching ‘My Neighbor Totoro’, a classic Japanese children’s film. It would be lovely if your child could attend. 

Students will be staying after school to watch the film. They will leave school at 5pm. If you are happy with this arrangement, please can you return the slip at the bottom of this letter, giving consent for your child to stay. 

Kind regards,

Miss E Hall
Teacher of English
Bluecoat Aspley Academy 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


Student name: _________________________________		Form Group: __________________________

Please tick to give your consent: 

· I am happy for my child to stay afterschool on 26th March 2024.
· My child is allowed to leave school at 5pm, instead of the usual time and they know how they are getting home. (E.g. walking, picked up by adult etc.)
· I understand my child will be watching ‘My Neighbor Totoro’ and has access to a tuck shop of drinks/ snacks if they wish to purchase. 


Signed: ___________________________________ 		Relationship to Child: ___________________

 




	Bluecoat Aspley Academy | Aspley Lane, Nottingham, NG8 5GY
Telephone: 0115 929 7445 | Email: office@bluecoataspley.co.uk| Website: www.bluecoataspley.co.uk 
Principal: Mrs Catherine Rowell

	


[image: ]

	Bluecoat Aspley Academy is a member of Archway Learning Trust | Registered in England and Wales. Registration No. 7875164 
Registered Office: Aspley Lane, Nottingham, NG8 5GY


	
	
	
	



image1.png
\u_ﬂ‘:ﬂﬂ%ﬂ

iy
£

Bluecoat Aspley

believe in yourself, in others, in God




image2.tiff
Archway

Learning Trust




